
We Want to Hear from You! 

Protection and Advocacy for Individuals with Mental Illness 
(PAIMI) program

PUBLIC FORUM  

On September 23-25, 2025, representatives from the United States Department of Health 
and Human Services, Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services (SAMHSA), Center 
for Mental Health Services (CMHS) will visit the Disability Law Center of Alaska 
(DLC), the Protection & Advocacy System for the State of Alaska, based in 
Anchorage.

SAMHSA/CMHS invites you to send your comments about the services and 
activities conducted by the Disability Law Center of Alaska under their 
PAIMI funds.  

Please try to send your comments prior to the SAMPHSA/CMHS on-site 
visit which will take place at the DLC office in Anchorage on September 23-25, 
2025. 

Comments can be delivered to SAMHSA/CMHS either by email: 
PAIMI@samhsa.hhs.gov  

or by regular mail to: 

The PAIMI Program Coordinator 
SAMHSA/CMHS 

5600 Fishers Lane, Suite 14E25D
Rockville, MD 20857

Rockville, Maryland 20857 

mailto:PAIMI@samhsa.hhs.gov



